
3s’ Class October Newsletter 

Hello Fall! 

In the upcoming weeks, we are learning about Fall and the 

amazing changes all around us!  As we explore outside, we will 

observe how the trees change, how the animals prepare for 

winter, and we will also celebrate Halloween. Please dress your 

child in layers to keep them comfortable whatever the weather.   

Our shape for October is square. Our color for October is 

orange. Our letters will be L, P, O, and H. We continue 

strengthening our hand muscles and independently taking care 

of our materials.  Please help your child practice doing as much 

as they can with guidance, not doing it for them. Such 

confidence and encouragement will go a long way for future 

learning!   

Our daily songs, calendar counting, and circle time gatherings 

have established our routines and classroom expectations.  Ask 

your child about our songs “Welcome to our Classroom!” and 

“Who Came to School Today?” 

Count everyday objects, look for shapes and colors, and read, 

read, read! Listening to stories is a very big part of becoming a 

good reader, so enjoy those snuggles and reading time 

together! 

Reminder for October 2, school is closed.  The Bethlehem Fire 

Department will visit us on October 15 and the Mounted Police 

will visit us on October 22.  Our Trunk or Treat is October 

31st.  More details to come! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.  We 

love your kiddos and enjoy playing and laughing with them each 

day they come to school! Thank you! 

~ Miss Deb and  

Miss Stacie 
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